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I am against the wind project due to decrease in home value, noise levels at my home will
disrupt a conversation when sitting on my porch, a small number of families (about 55 ,two of
whom are county commissioners) are for the project while a great number of affected land
owners oppose it.  The PILOT payment actually decreases in value over the life of it.

Thomas Chambers
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